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March 12, 2018
Dear BGS:

This week the PARCC ELA and Math Assessments will be given to BGS students in grades 3-8. The PARCC Assessment is designed to measure a student’s progress toward mastering the New Illinois Learning Standards. Teachers use the results of this and other assessments to help tailor instruction and to help prepare students for college and careers later in life.

This year, PARCC will consist of 3 or 4 units of ELA/Math assessments, depending on the grade level. We will complete the testing by March 28th. Make Up tests will be administered as needed.
Students will take the test using Chromebooks. When students have finished interacting with the test, they may read a school-appropriate book or magazine or work on homework that is not related to the subject area being tested that day.

Parents can help their students by:
• Encouraging students to stay positive and do their best on these assessments
• Making sure students get a good night’s sleep before testing
• Eating a good breakfast each morning
• Ensuring that students arrive at school on time

Thank you for any help that you can give in seeing that our students are successful in their testing.

Sincerely,

Brad Jockisch
Principal, BGS
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